
I strongly object to the proposed
new link road on a number of
issues.

The purpose of  the road is
supposed to reduce traffic, once
all the houses and industrial
areas are complete it will 
obviously generate far more
traffic and with it more
congestion than ever.

Warrington already had a poor
record for air quality, the
additional traffic this road will
bring will be detrimental to
health.



Noise, I live within 200 meters
of the proposed road, it will be
high up when outside my house,
the noise is going to be
horrendous.

Environment, once Peel holdings
develop port warrington off the
back of this proposal the effect
on Moore nature reserve will be
catastrophic, if indeed it survives
at all.

I can't believe the deceit the
council has used to try to make
people believe this is to reduce
traffic congestion.
The proposal should be






